
 

  

Where’s the strangest place you’ve ever read a book? What wonderful thing could you do whilst reading 

your favourite book?  

 

We are waiting to share your ‘Extreme Reading’ experience. Send a photograph in of you reading a book in an 

unusual circumstance and show everyone how reading can be done anywhere and anytime! 

  

Get your book, get someone to take a photograph and get caught reading! Send your photograph to your class 

teacher. 

 

Entries close 21st October 2021 

Prizes to be won!  

Beach Clean  - Well Done! 

A huge well done to all of the children and families who supported the 

beach clean last weekend. It’s always brilliant to hear about our pupils 

getting involved in local community projects, and this one even man-

aged to hit the headlines! We were all very impressed to see some of our 

pupils appearing on BBC Spotlight, and an extra special well done to 

Flynn for giving such a great interview to the journalist reporting.  

Sickness - 48hours 

A reminder to parents that if your child has a stomach upset or other related D&V illness, 

our school policy is that they should remain absent from school for 48 hours after the last 

bout of sickness. This measure is obviously in place to try to prevent the spread of such 

illnesses around the school. Additionally, can we also request that if parents leave an 

absence message on the school answerphone, that details of the illness are also left so 

that we can record the absence appropriately. Many thanks. 

FOPS - 50p Friday Cake Sales 

A big thank you to the parents and families in Year 3 

for getting our Friday cake sales off to an awesome 

start! This week it is the turn of families in Year 4 and 

next week we’re asking those in Year 5 to get baking. Thank you very much! 

 

Please remember we are a Nut Free School, so no nuts are allowed on or in the 

cakes - Thank you. 



Bags2School - 18th November 

Just in case you are having a clear out at home or planning one…  

 

Our first Bags2School collection of the year is set for Thursday 18th November. Bags2school 

is a great way of getting rid of any unwanted clothing items whilst raising money for FOPS at 

the same time.  

 

Bags2school accept the following ‘good quality’ items for RE-USE 

 Men’s, Ladies’ and Children’s clothing 

 Paired shoes (tied together or elastic band around) 

 Handbags 

 Hats 

 Bags 

 Scarves and ties 

 Jewellery 

 Lingerie 

 Socks 

 Belts 

 Soft toys 

 Household linen, curtains, towels 

 Household bedding (bed sheets, pillow cases 

and duvet covers) 

They DO NOT accept: 

 Duvets and blankets 

 Pillows and cushions 

 Carpets, rugs and mats (including bath, shower and 

toilet mats) 

 Soiled, painted, ripped or wet clothing 

 School uniforms with and without logo 

 Corporate clothing and workwear 

 Textile off cuts, yarns or threaded material 


